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February 12, 2021 
 
 

 
 
Ms. Aida Camacho-Welch 
Secretary of the Board 
NJ Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor 
Post Office Box 350 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 
 
Re: BPU Docket Nos. ER20080557, ER20080558, & ER20080559 
 
Dear Board Secretary Camacho-Welch: 
 
 Please find enclosed, comments of the New Jersey Utility Shareholders Association on the 
above-referenced matters.  These comments were delivered orally at the virtual public hearing on 
February 1, 2021.  I respectfully request they be included in the official public records in these matters.  
Thank you for your attention to this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Karen D. Alexander 
President 
 
  



 
 
  

 
 
 


